
    Please join us on Dec. 14th
from 6-8 pm for a local,
traditional Hispanic cultural
Christmas event.
We will meet at the Museo, located
at 425 10th street/Romero at 6 pm
and do our traditional procession
through the neighborhood doing
the re-enactment of Mary and
Joseph looking for shelter.  On the 4th try we are at the Museo and there we find shelter, then
we share homemade tamales and Mexican hot chocolate.
     On December 21st from 3-5 pm, children can come with an adult to pick out their gift, and
parents can pick up their food basket. You will need to get on the list for a food basket by
calling 970-412-4536. Children must be accompanied by an adult.
     Please remember to be respectful of the neighbors and do not park in front of anyone's
drive way.

We hope to see you there!

     If you would like to donate food for the baskets or toys for the children or make a
monetary donation please contact Betty at 970-412-4536. 
     We are GRATEFUL to all our partners and those in the community that have helped to
make our Posadas very special, it is an honor and a privilege to work with each of you. The
generous donations are what makes our Posadas gift giving and food baskets possible! We so
APPREICATE the community taking time to join us in our traditional procession on
December 14th..
 

Many thanks to our partners:

   

  

Feliz Navidad/Merry Christmas,
Betty Aragon-Mitotes, Irene Romsa, David Mitotes,
Aquiles Quiroga, Carmen Mendoza, Cheryl
Donaldson, Jennie Kiessling and Sue Foster

Join Our Mailing List!   


